
	
  
 

January 23, 2014 
 
Dear FASRI Community,  
 
We are delighted to share an update about the search for FASRI's next Head of 
School. FASRI attracted a truly impressive set of applicants to the position. We 
were overwhelmed by the quality of the candidates and their enthusiasm for our 
school.  As of last night, the Search Committee completed seven semi-finalist 
interviews—two on Skype and five with candidates who traveled from across the 
country to visit our school and meet with us in person.  
 
The Search Committee has identified four finalist candidates, and we are now 
working to invite them back to campus to spend some time getting to know the 
faculty, staff, parents and Trustees. The details are quite literally coming together 
as I write this note. Each candidate will spend nearly two days at the school, 
meeting with faculty and staff and observing classes. We anticipate two 
opportunities for parents to meet the candidates during their visits: an evening 
reception and a breakfast reception the following morning around drop-off time. 
The specific details and timing will follow, but we wanted to invite you to save the 
following preliminary dates in your calendar: 
 
January 30, 31 
February 3, 4 
February 10, 11 
February 13, 14 
 
Our goal is to provide the candidates with an opportunity to learn as much as they 
can about our school and for our faculty, staff, parents and Board of Trustees to 
learn as much as we can about the candidates. It's our opportunity to demonstrate 
what a special community we have at FASRI! 
 
We will provide additional details as soon as they are available. Things are 
moving very quickly at this point, and it is a tremendous amount of work to 
coordinate all of the logistics. We appreciate your patience and support as we take 
this next step in the journey to identify FASRI's next Head of School.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer Tomasik 
Chair, FASRI Head of School Search Committee 


